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Thank you for your email — greatly appreciated. We will forward your comments so that they can be incorporated into tonight’s
meeting documents.

With thanks,

Marilyn lafrate
Councillor

Ward 1
905.832.8585 x 8344

marilyn.iafrate@vaughan.ca

To subscribe to my E-Newsletfer, click here

From: Frank Polera [mailto:frank.polera@sympatico.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 9:56 AM

To: Min, Emmy; Iafrate, Marilyn

Cc: Ciampa, Gina

Subject: RE: Keele Street Development Coming Forward

Dear Marilyn;

First off thank you for the notifications, however due 10 an unexpected funeral viewing | am unable to attend the meeting in
person this evening.

f would however [ike to voice my concerns via this brief email. While | understand the applicants pursuit of free enterprise
opportunities, as a resident of 28 years in the same location, | am concerned with the deteriorating quality of life caused by the
traffic, noise and gridlock that occurs daily on Keele Street. These applications will simply add to the existing issues, and while
the applicants may state that these items are outside the scope of their application, then | ask who is representing the residents
of the community?

| alse urge Council to consider and adopt the recommendations by Urban Strategies, presented at the June 16, 2015 Public
Hearing as they were very well received by the local residents who attended that session.

Regards,
Frank Polera

60 Kelly Place
Maple, ON



